Association of University and College Employees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.)

October 7, 1977

Mr. W. L. Clark Chairperson University Labour Committee Employee Relations UBC Campus

Dear Mr. Clark:

RE: P. WILLIS GRIEVANCE

While the AUCE Local 1 Grievance Committee still maintains that Miss Willis was called back from her vacation, we find that the University's offer of an additional weeks vacation with pay (in addition to the vacation accrued to her credit) a reasonable and satisfactory resolution to this grievance.

The Union, on behalf of Miss Willis, accepts the University's offer of an additional weeks vacation with pay and acknowledges the University's acceptance of the Union's provisos that Miss Willis be permitted to take this vacation during and before the end of the current calendar year and that the arrangements for the time of this vacation be made with the Director of Purchasing by Miss Willis with a Shop Steward present at that time.

Sincerely,

Ann Hutchison on behalf of the AUCE Local 1 Grievance Committee

cc: R. A. Grant Sid Potter P. Willis